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The Bunbury Public Library is thrilled to announce the formation of an informal 

coding and technology club. Running on the last Thursday of each month, this 

club promotes a casual and friendly environment designed to facilitate self-

exploration of all things STE[A]M. 

 

All school age, STE[A]M related forms of technology are welcome, and 

participants are encouraged to bring along their own devices.  

Please note: Participants must be between the ages of 11 - 17 to attend. 

Places are limited. Book a spot to avoid missing out. 

    


